Wowk Weekly 🤲 august 5





Summer Edition

Although there are usually not newsletters in the summer, I thought I would send a few photos and thanks to the families who are watering the garden plots for us. Many thanks to Eva Jang, Gavin, Mila and Averielle, Yvonne Lee, Kaylie and Jessie, and Alma Quilloy, Avi and Ade for faithfully watering our garden. It has just blossomed. If you have walked past the school lately, you will see that the sunflowers have grown incredibly tall and that there are already signs of small pumpkins on the vines. I can't wait to see what they look like in September. I hope your sunflowers that were planted at home are growing as well. Also, please remember wherever you are, to collect a few tiny treasures in your tin to bring to school when we come back.

Right now, we do not know exactly what school days will look like in September. I trust that you all heard the news about the return to school and read the letters from Scott Robinson and the Ministry of Education. Please continue to check your email as you will be informed as soon as there are more specific plans in place.

I hope that you are enjoying this glorious weather that we are having and spending time outdoors. I look forward to seeing you in the fall.



Taking good care of the garden plots at Wowk!!! Thanks so much!!!



Alvi and Ade

Kaylie





Jessie

Alvi and Ade's sunflower

Wowk Weekly ** august 5 ** Summer Edition







Wowk Weekly 🏄 august 5 🐉 Summer Edition

.